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Greetings of  love and prayers 
from Romania, my family and 
all of  our leaders. Also the 
people, youth and little children 
send you their best prayerful 
wishes and lots of  hugs!   

Standing with Summer 
Camps We’re delighted to be 
right at the door of  this years 
summer camps. What a 
blessing to see hundreds of  kids 
receiving  Jesus and enjoying 
every bit of  the camp season. 

Let's be a gift from God for this 
summer season, fulfilling the Lord's command to go to the end of  the earth and reach out 
to the Creator’s creation. It translates, to take time away from our own family, community 
and city and bless someone that may be totally foreign to us. And I thank my Lord for 
many of  you are doing just that. 

Love combined with practical compassion is proving that we are in the Lord's will for His 
needy children and for the unreached family of  the world. Come to Me - oh my little children 
and I’ll bring you to your eternal sweet home! 

There are thousands of  kids of  families who are living in poverty, and they have no way to send their kids to a summer 
camp, or to give a summer vacation to a lonely orphan unless we get involved. Jesus’s hand is already stretched over all 
these precious little souls who are standing ready to receive Him and change their lives forever. Besides, it is a great joy for 
all of  us to watch and see them playing, enjoying delicious meals, and with a big smile singing and praying unto the Lord. 

Stories from Camp 
Florica was an 8 year old girl when we first met her. Her family didn’t know about Christ or attend any church. 
Both mother and father were struggling with sickness and disease, and strived to provide food for the family. Meals were 
usually a few food essentials like milk and bread and some vegetables. They cultivate garden vegetables on their little piece 
of  land, however because they lack cash, sometimes they are forced to pass over lunch time meals. But when she was eight 
years old, God provided a life miracle for her, she was found out by our ministry workers and was taken to a summer 
camp. There for the first time she received three meals a day and other snacks, like fruit and chocolate. She became the 
happiest girl in the world, being introduced to a piece of  life she never experienced before. When the camp was over she 
asked us if  we could keep her longer for the next camp and confessed, I can't believe, how happy I feel here. Is that 
because Jesus love had reached my heart? We wanted to take her back to this years summer camp, along with many other 
precious children. Isn't that good that the Lord enabled us to bring Jesus back on the earth? And we're the tools to make 
this happen in the hearts of  many precious poor kids. 

We still need money to cover all the camps of  this summer, and just a little more will make one happy and enjoy the 
Father’s house for ever. 

An extra $35 will get another child for this summer camp. 
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Christina came from a broken home, and was raised only by her aunt 
since she was a couple of  years old. Her mother went away from the country 
and never returned. Her old aunt is very poor but has the golden heart to 
share her life with a little one.  Christina was supposed to be thrown in a state 
orphanage and to become the next street kid, however, the old lady shared her 
last morsel of  flour and oil in the jar. Her aunt tells us the increase came in my 
home, this is like a story of  the widow of  Sarepta. 

When Christina was 14 years old she went to our children's camp, and here 
she was saved. She has become an active minister of  her new church planted 
in her own village.  

Later with the support of  Life Center she studied at a Timisoara university, 
and now she has a hospital job as a doctor. 

Life Center, Street kids and the poor family’s kids The Life Center 
students would like to take a summer break and attend one of  the CCFR 
summer camps. All of  these kids have been raised in orphanages or very poor 
families, and a campout would be a true blessing, not only for them but a great 
encouragement to minister life to the youth and little kids who are in the same 
need as they once were. 

There are street kids who are craving for three meals a day and to be part of  a 
family. A Jesus’s summer camp is the best experience for a life recovery, as they 
crave for love and acceptance.   

Where are these kids going after the camps? Over the years, some of  them are 
growing up with us. They are in the family with us to grow and stay. 

Raising and Training New Ministry Leaders Most of  this summer and 
through this fall, I will be involved in training and raising new leaders in the 
ministry. When we get more leaders and pastors then we cover more land to 
take over and reaching souls who have never heard of  Christ’s salvation power 
and love. Besides, this will cover a whole generation of  newly planted churches 
which are in great need of  leaders and pastors. 

And finally, these pastors become fathers of  new leaders in the ministry with a 
higher priority to raise new leaders in order to expand the Kingdom light to 
many others, and to leave a legacy after them. 

We’re just on the threshold of  discipleship and special Bible seminars and 
leadership conferences. Please continue to pray, come, and support the 
pastoral leadership conference and seminars, we ask USA pastors to stretch 
their leadership outreach all the way to us in Romania, continue to support 
come and teach. 

The field is so large and white, souls are lost in the valley of  darkness, the sheep 
are astray, but the rescued gathered sheep need the shepherds to lead them into 
the light of  Christ. 

Financial support is the vehicle to carry us around and keep the fire burning. 

Pray for us that wherever we’ll turn around to spring up new life. 

Pray for our extensive traveling, grace, protection and safety. 

Pray the Dolinschi family stay strong as one and be of  reliance help for others. 

Thanks for your love, prayers and support, 

John & Viorica Dolinschi 

From reaching the 
kids at camp …to 
the kids reaching 

others on the 
street

Donations to CCFR can be 
sent to: CCFR - P.O.Box 5 

Van, Texas 75790 

Contact John Dolinschi  
903-422-4138 

jdolinschi@aol.com 

Check out our web site 
ccfromania.com

http://ccfromania.com
http://ccfromania.com

